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Comment - The "affordable" healthcare options are NOT affordable to all families. Expanding 
Medicaid will help many people, who will otherwise have no options. Expanding Medicaid would also 
provide much needed jobs.

Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - New MIRC Comment

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1415b8cd11f73c20




